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The city hall office will be closed: 

December 24th, December 25th (Christmas Eve & Christmas) & Jan.1st  (New Year’s 

Day). In case of an emergency please call 940-846-3547. 

Our office would like to take a moment to thank everyone for everything. And we wish you a 

happy & safe Christmas & New Year 2025. 

 

 Thank you to those who helped with the Christmas tree angels around town. 

You have blessed a child, and I know you will be blessed as well. 

 

We would like to thank everyone that came to the Christmas at the Park event. Thanks to Gina 

Maxwell & Lynn Robinson & all who put it together. Thanks to the vendors & everyone that 

came out. This year was great, everyone had a blast. We are blessed to have such a great 

community. 
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